
Hello Artists,  

The Vision Gallery is accepting proposals to fill a limited number of spaces in our Spring 2020 

Vision Kids season. We would like to invite you to send in your fine art project proposals. 

The Vision Kids program has been a part of the gallery's programming since its inception in 

1997. These classes are held on Saturdays in the gallery classroom. They consist of two, 2-

hour classes (same class repeated) with a maximum of 18 students per class ranging in ages of 

6 to 16 in each session. The first class is from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. and the second session is from 

1 p.m. to 3 p.m. with an hour for break and set-up in between. We provide the supplies and 

there is an artist stipend of up to $400. 

In addition to the traditional classes we have been programming since 1997, we are interested 

in expanding our offerings to include some fresh new topics. Class proposals with strong 

themes or unique methods are encouraged. 

The proposals should be sent to vision.gallery@chandleraz.gov and must include: 

 Your name, address, email and phone number 

 Resume 

 Statement about the project 

 Supply list of what will be needed to complete the project, including a budget 

 An image of an example the proposed final product if possible 

The classes must be completed in the two hour session. We ask that the project be fine arts 

based, please no crafts. The deadline for proposals is Tuesday, October 8th.  

 

If you have any questions, you can reach the gallery at 480-782-2695.   
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